
SELECTBOARD 

BUDGET MEETING MINUTES 

DECEMBER 10, 2021 

 

The Canaan Selectboard Budget Meeting was opened at 5:30PM by Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr.   Those 

present:   Haven Haynes, Jr., Alfred Buckley, Noreen Labrecque and Mark Bullard.  

The first order of business was to appoint Mark Bullard to the Selectboard.   On a motion by Alfred and 

seconded by Haven, Mark Bullard was appointed to the Selectboard unanimously.   Mark then took the 

Oath of Office and Oath of Allegiance.   

The Selectboard then proceeded to review and work on the General Account Budget.   

Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr adjourned the December 10, 2021  meeting at 7:30PM.   

 


